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October 03, 2018

Dear Resident and/or Property Owner

NOTICE TO INDUSTRIES, BUSINESSES AND PROPERTY OWNERS

Re: Noise Attenuation Wall Construction along William Parkway From
West of Harridine Road to East of North Park Drive

City of Brampton Contract: T2018-045

As part of its Capital Works program, the City of Brampton is starting construction of approximately
5.5 km. of noise attenuation walls at the rear and / or side of the properties along Williams Parkway
from 100m west of Harridine Road to 250m east of North Park Drive.
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This Contract has been awarded to Brennan Paving & Construction who is the General Contractor on
this project (Contract # T2018-045). The City has also retained IBI Group to provide contract
administration and Inspection services during construction.

Pre-construction work started in September 2018 with Construction activities beginning mid-December
and expected to be completed by end of Oct 2019. In the initial phase of the project, the Contractor is
scheduled to work in the west section of the project, i.e. between McLaughlin Rd to Hwy 410. The
Contractor will be working one block at a time to minimize duration of disruption to individual properties.
The section between Hwy 410 to east of North Park Drive will be done in second phase.

Property owners who have permitted the City to remove their existing fence will receive two separate
notices as the work progresses. The first notice will be sent by City of Brampton’s Realty department
approximately one (1) month prior to the actual start of construction on their property. We request
property owners ensure that their backyards are clear of any obstructions at this time. A second notice
will be provided by the City’s contractor a week in advance of construction. Construction may affect
resident’s lawn-ornaments or utilities i.e. gardens, lawn sprinklers, hedges, etc., that may be
encroaching on City property. It is the owner’s responsibility to remove such items to avoid any damage
and you are requested to do so as quickly as possible. Please notify us of any concerns with such items.

Every effort will be made to complete this essential work as quickly as possible and minimize any
inconvenience to the community. We look forward to working with you and having our contractor
complete this project in a professional and timely manner.Visit www.brampton.ca/roadworks for up-to-
date construction information, or call 311 for more information.
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